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February 8, 2022 
 
 
Dear MSA Members, 
 
Please note that as of today, February 8th, 2022, the provincial health authorities’ changes to 
the current public health orders take effect until February 22th, 2022. 
 
The current indoor season health orders: 
 

• Practices, games, and tournaments are permitted  

• Facilities may only have 50% of the usual spectator capacity of the facility. 

• The vaccination requirements to enter the facilities that have been in place to date 
continue. 

• Everyone entering the facilities must wear a mask. Participants on the field of play may 
remove the mask once on the playing surface, if they so choose. 

 
Please ensure that you continue to follow the restrictions, MSA Return to Play and facility 
protocols. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts in keeping our sport safe. 
 
Yours in soccer, 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 


